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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Thomas Neely [tneely@eticeng.com]
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2011 9:19 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: 'Sedlachek, Jennifer C'; Christa Marting; Hamidou Barry; Deborah Hensley
Subject: RE: Case No. RO0000162, 10100 International Blvd. (E. 14th Street), Oakland, CA (Site #

70691)

Thank you, Mark. 
 

 
Thomas Neely, PG, CHG, REA II 
ETIC Engineering, Inc. 
2285 Morello Ave. 
Pleasant Hill 
CA 94523 
Tel: 925-602-4710 x32 
Fax: 925-602-4720 
Mobile: 925-301-7125 
tneely@eticeng.com 
www.eticeng.com 

 
 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2011 9:00 AM 
To: Thomas Neely 
Cc: 'Sedlachek, Jennifer C'; Christa Marting; Hamidou Barry; Deborah Hensley 
Subject: RE: Case No. RO0000162, 10100 International Blvd. (E. 14th Street), Oakland, CA (Site #70691) 
 
Hi Tom, Hi all, 
 
Thanks for the update on the site; you’ll find ACEH is in agreement with the revised schedule.  I’ll update Geotracker 
shortly. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Thomas Neely [mailto:tneely@eticeng.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2011 4:31 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
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Cc: 'Sedlachek, Jennifer C'; Christa Marting; Hamidou Barry; Deborah Hensley 
Subject: Case No. RO0000162, 10100 International Blvd. (E. 14th Street), Oakland, CA (Site #70691) 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to discuss the above-mentioned site with me today.  We received your letter, dated July 22, 
2011, today.  As we discussed, ETIC Engineering is working on the environmental case for this site on behalf of 
ExxonMobil and wishes to be copied on any correspondence concerning this site.  Our address and my contact 
information are noted below.  Due to an apparent change in the address for this site over time and to avoid confusion, we 
will ensure that our correspondence to you references the Fuel Leak Case No. (RO0000162).  In turn, would you be able 
to include ExxonMobil’s designation for this site (70691) in the subject line of any correspondence, for ease of reference?
 
ETIC has been compiling background information for this environmental case to assist with preparation of the requested 
work plan addendum.  Since we received your July 22nd letter today, ETIC, on behalf of ExxonMobil, is requesting an 
extension of the submittal deadlines that are indicated in your letter to Friday, November 11, 2011.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Tom 

                                                                                                                                                                                            
Thomas Neely, PG, CHG, REA II 
ETIC Engineering, Inc. 
2285 Morello Ave. 
Pleasant Hill 
CA 94523 
Tel: 925-602-4710 x32 
Fax: 925-602-4720 
Mobile: 925-301-7125 
tneely@eticeng.com 
www.eticeng.com 

 


